
Kanye  West  Says  He  Wants
‘Fighter Jets’ at Wedding to
Kim Kardashian

By April Littleton

The way UsMagazine.com sees it, Kanye West wants an over-the-
top wedding. During an interview with Big Boy Neighborhood, he
hinted that there would be some big surprises when he marries
Kim Kardashian. “Two words,” he said. “Fighter jets.”

What are some ways to make your wedding unique?

Cupid’s Advice:

There are a lot of common beliefs about what a wedding should
be like, but consider adding some personal flair to your big
day! Cupid has some advice:

1. The invitations: Go the extra mile and personalize your
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wedding invitations. Make them by hand or simply add something
that your guests would associate you with. You could even
decorate the invitations based on the theme of your wedding.
If you’re holding the ceremony on the beach, why not add a
drawing of a palm tree? Be as creative as you want. After all,
this is your special day.

2. The food: Chicken or fish? That’s usually the only two
options  guests  get  at  a  wedding  reception.  You  and  your
partner can get really creative with the wedding menu. What
are some of your favorite foods? What about your guests’? You
can include some of the meals you’d like along with some of
the suggestions your family and friends have.

3. The ceremony: The venue you choose to have your ceremony
and reception at should be at a place that defines who you are
and what your relationship is about. When your guests arrive
to your wedding, they shouldn’t be wondering why you would
choose the place you did. Were you raised on a farm? Why not
have  your  wedding  there?  The  location  possibilities  are
endless.

How did you make your wedding unique? Comment below.


